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This rule places undue burden on the country?s licensed real estate agents.  As both a practitioner and a teacher of
real estate at the local community college, I can tell you the odds of someone making it in the real estate industry are
stacked against him or her.  Real estate agents should be excluded from the do not call laws.  It wasn?t the real estate
profession, but the credit card industry that abused the privilege of cold calling.
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